
 FORMING SMART PARTNERSHIPS; NUST LEADERSHIP VISITS ORANJEMUND AND NAMDEB OPERATIONS 

As part of Namdeb’s continuous efforts to build smart partnerships with various key stakeholders, a high-level delegation from Namibia University of Science and     

Technology (NUST) led by NUST Vice Chancellor, Dr Erold Naomab, visited Oranjemund and Namdeb operations on 18 and 19 July 2022.  
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